CUPE2424

From: CUPE2424 <CUPE2424@cunet.carleton.ca>

Sent: March 26, 2020 3:27 PM

To: CUPE2424 Members

Subject: Did You Know...About Staying Connected During Social Distancing?

Dear members,
A message from our Treasurer, James Simpson.
Did you know you can use Microsoft Teams to communicate with any of your Carleton colleagues?

Microsoft Teams is connected to the Carleton University active directory and you can use the platform to have
voice chats, video chats, or even use as an instant messaging service.

Teams can be loaded on your computer or cell phone from google play or the appstore. Once downloaded
you sign in with your MyCarletonOne account and you can search out friends and colleagues and begin calls or
chats. You can even have a large video call with more than one colleague at a time.

We are beginning to see how difficult and challenging this time just might be...and for me personally, getting
in touch, and actually SEEING my colleagues has been super helpful. If you would like to try it out, search me
out and give me a call!

Remember -- you are not alone. Your friends, colleagues, and your Union representatives are just a click away.

James Simpson
Treasurer, CUPE 2424

This email contains links to content or websites. Always be cautious when clicking on external links or attachments. If in doubt,
please forward suspicious emails to phishing@carleton.ca.



